
With Progress Comes Change

To make room for our new state-of-the-art 
library, the Tufts Library will be 

temporarily moving to our branches in 
November 2018. 

 
Our staff and collections will be divided 
between our other three branches, all of 
which will have extended hours until the 

new Tufts Library opens in 2020. 
 

Pratt Library: Closed as of September 28 
Fogg Library: Closed as of October 12 
North Library: Closed as of October 12 
Tufts Library: Closed as of November 5 

Tufts @ Pratt Library 
1400 Pleasant Street

Pratt will be home to our 
New Books, Adult Fiction & 

Teen Collections 

Fogg will be home to our 
Children's Department 

North will be home to our 
Adult Nonfiction, 

Magazines, DVDs & 
Audiobooks New Hours 

As of December 1, 2018
New Hours 

As of December 1, 2018
New Hours 

As of December 3, 2018
Mon     9AM - 9PM 
Tues     9AM - 5PM 
Wed     9AM - 9PM 
Thurs    9AM - 9PM 
Fri        9AM - 5PM 
Sat       9AM - 5PM* 
*From Sept to May 
 

Mon     9AM - 9PM 
Tues     9AM - 9PM 
Wed     9AM - 9PM 
Thurs    9AM - 5PM 
Fri        9AM - 5PM 
Sat       9AM - 5PM* 
*From Sept to May 
 

Mon     9AM - 5PM 
Tues      1PM - 9PM 
Wed     9AM - 5PM 
Thurs    9AM - 5PM 
 

Fogg Library 
for Kids! 

1 Columbian Street

North Library 
220 North Street

www.weymouth.ma.us/libraries         781-337-1402
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